Ligonier Park Board Meeting – Monday, November 20, 2017 6:00pm – Ligonier Sports & Recreation Center

Board Members Present:

Brian Hite, Gary Byers, Matt Kreager, Kathy Hagen, Jody Hathaway, Daric Weimer

Administration Present: Alan Duncan

Citizens: Rec.Center Members

The meeting was called to order by board president Brian Hite

The board approved the minutes for October. Motion by Kreager, second by Hagen. All ayes.

The board approved the claim register for October totaling \$22,920.19.

Motion by Hagen, second by Weimer. All ayes.

New Business:

Alan informed the board that the Kenney Park track will be paved in the spring. Also, a metal roof was placed on the restroom building at Woodlawn Park and the new sidewalk is done at Ruth Stultz Pre-School. Kathy inquired about what needs to be done to pursue adding on to the Pre-School. Alan informed her that they should put their ideas on paper and present them to the Park Board.

Unfinished Business:

Members of the Rec. Center again voiced their concerns to the park board regarding the proposal of Eastlake Fitness to manage and add on to the current weight/fitness room. Following the discussion, a motion was made by Hagen to not pursue the proposal by Eastlake Fitness, second by Byers. All Ayes.

Other Business:

Alan will be off the rest of the week...

Programs:

3, 4 & 5 grade basketball has four teams...

The next Winter Indoor Market will be on Saturday, December 2 in the community room from 9am to 1pm. K & 1 - 2 & 3 grade basketball registration begins today.

Senior Fitness class has 14 and Group Fitness has 17 participants signed up.

Goshen Hospital will present an Engage program on personal health on December 5 from 6pm to 8pm.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:25pm. Motion by Byers, second by Kreager. All ayes.

President of Park Board

Brian Hite

Secretary of Park Board

Patti Nelson